
Hamper Progress no.2


Juliet delivering the hamper to Alastair 
Kinross in Ashton Keynes, Friday.

As delivered to Ruth, Seb and 
Penny the cat by Alastair, Friday.

By next weekend, 
the hamper is 

expected to reach 
Pam and Ash 

Holmes in Castle 
Eaton.

Hamper delivered to Steve in my lovely 
Traveller “Daisy” today.  She has new rubber 
seals and is water tight which is just as well in 
this weather!  Ruth, Saturday.

Alastair brought the hamper to Quenington 
today.  Unfortunately only one car in the photo 

as my Traveller “Daisy” in the garage getting 
new rubber seals.  She’s back now ready for 

the next leg to Cirencester tomorrow.  Great 
to meet Alastair and to see his beautiful car. 

Ruth, Friday.


